
From: Marcia Danab
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Climate bill
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 6:48:34 AM

In the 2020 legislative session, I urge you to support the strongest possible climate bill that is
both effective and just. Please ensure that a significant share of the Investment Grants reach
Oregonians who live in the most negatively impacted communities so they can address the
effects of climate change.

Marcia Danab
7040 SW 84th Ave 
Portland, OR 97223
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